No.:- 12/5-2020 P-VII Adv./HSHEC Dated:- 14 06" 2024

To,
The Vice Chancellors
State Funded and Private Universities
in Haryana '
Subject: Regarding implementation of ‘Guidelines for Gender Champions in Higher
Educational Institutions’
Respected Vice Chancellors,
Namaste
Greetings from Haryana State Higher Education Councill

Kindly refer to letter No. 12/5-2020 P-VII Adv./HSHEC dated 13.05.2024
regarding implementation of UGC's ‘Guidelines for Gender Champions in Higher
Educational Institutions’.

In this context, the Council has prepared a google form for all the
Universities/Colleges to update the status on the guidelines for Gender Champion.

Hence, a request to kindly update the status and fill all the columns in the
enclosed google form and share at the earliest.

Regards

\

K.K. Agnihotri

_ Advisor, HSHECp
Endst No. Even Dated tu-D6:202Y

A copy for information and a request for sharing this with the colleges for necessary
action is forwarded to the Director General Higher Education, Haryana, Panchkula.

= e
K.K. Agnihotri

Advisor, HSHEC

CC:- 4
1. PS/ACSHE for kind information of Additional Chief Secretary to Govt. Haryana Higher
Education Department, Chandigarh

2. PS/CP HSHEC for kind information of Chairperson HSHEC

3. PA/VCP HSHEC for kind information of Vice Chairperson HSHEC

Takniki Shiksha Sadan, Bays No. 7-12, Sector — 4, Panchkula — 1341 12
Contact No-0172-2570743, 2580435 (PBX) Email-hshecchairperson@gmail.com




